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I have an additional concern other than my earlier comment. The spring on my property is the
source for Garden Springs Creek. I wonder what the PFAS will do to the endangered Red Band
Trout population in the Finch Arboretum. These fish have been isolated there for over 10,000 years.
The airport seems to be trying to weasel out or its responsibilities. The Air Force should help in the
mitigation efforts because much of that pollution was done when it was Geiger Field Air Base.


